
 

 
 
 

 

 

16th October 2014 

 

 

Dear Year 11 Student 

 

Sixth Form Open Evening – November 4th 2014 

 

We would like to invite you to you to the Cardinal Pole Catholic School Sixth Form open evening on 

Tuesday November 4th 2014 between 5:30 and 7:30pm. The evening will allow you an opportunity to 

visit our Sixth Form, hear from the Head of Sixth Form as well as meet with subject teachers who will be 

able to advise you on A-Level options. It is an important event in the school calendar and we hope you can 

attend. 

 

Cardinal Pole is an outstanding Sixth Form, with exam results that currently place us in the top 10% of Sixth 

Forms nationally for student progress. We are pleased to be graded as ‘outstanding’ by ALPS for the past 

four years. We pride ourselves in being a dynamic Sixth Form that pushes each individual to excel. 

 

We are highly successful at securing places at the top Universities. Last year, our Year 13 students gained 

places at a range of universities and colleges, including prestigious Russell Group universities and Oxbridge, 

to study courses from Law and Economics to English and Nursing at three times the national average.  

 

Our aspirations for our students are extremely high. Not only do we encourage our Sixth Formers to excel 

academically, we also provide a variety of leadership and enrichment opportunities to ensure that our 

students leave Cardinal Pole Sixth Form as well-rounded individuals, ready to take their place in the world of 

Higher Education and employment. 

 

Please take the time to carefully consider your post-16 choices, and discuss them with your parents, 

teachers and tutors. The information within this prospectus should help you begin this process. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you to our evening. 

 

With best wishes, 

 
Mr J Allison 

Assistant Headteacher – KS5 




